
Thank you for attending the 11th Annual Meeting of NICHD and NICHD-
NIGMS T32 Trainees. 

We value your input. Please share your feedback by COB Friday, 
September 23 so we can improve future meetings:

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2022T32Mtg

Your response is anonymous. If you would like a response to your feedback, 
please include your contact details on the survey or send email to 
bpca@infinityconferences.com.

Regards,
BPCA Program

If you no longer want to receive emails from BPCA Program, please Opt-Out.
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